
 THE BISHOP’S CO-Ed SCHOOL, UNDRI 

JUNIOR COLLEGE 

                       “Unforgettable Adventure at Magic Mountain” 

 

On the sunny morning of December 9, 2023 The Bishop’s co-ed school embarked 

on an exciting journey to Magic Mountain, an enchanting amusement park that 

promised a day filled with fun, thrill, and unforgettable adventures. The air buzzed 

with anticipation as students and teachers gathered for a day of fun and bonding. 

 

Transportation was arranged, ensuring the safety and comfort. Buses left from the 

school premises promptly in the morning and returned in the evening, adhering to 

the planned schedule. 

Magic Mountain lived up to its name, offering an array of heart-pounding rides that 

catered to every thrill-seeker's taste. From the gravity-defying loops of the roller 

coasters to the splashy escapades of the water rides, there was no shortage of 

excitement. The screams of joy and laughter echoed throughout the park as 

students conquered their fears and embraced the adrenaline rush. 

As the sun set on Magic Mountain, students and teachers gathered one last time 

to reflect on the day's escapades. Smiles adorned every face, and the air was filled 

with joy and laughter. The school picnic was an unparalleled success, weaving 

together moments of thrill, camaraderie, and joy into a tapestry of unforgettable 

memories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MRS.ARTI BUJONE 

  



Flying high on the swings 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Making memories that are as thrilling 

as the rides!  

 

Happy day, thrilling rides and happy 

memories. 

A day filled with spins, twirls, and non-

stop smiles 

 

                      


